
 

MEMORANDUM  
Date:   10/07/2024 
To:    Municipal Services Committee 
From:   Pete Neuberger, Deputy Director of Public Works 
Subject: Approve Alexander Street Asphalt Reconstruction Design 
 
 
The Department of Public Works (DPW) requests approval of the design parameters for Alexander Street 
between Melrose Avenue and Glendale Avenue as follows: 

Alexander St is to be reconstructed with asphalt pavement and concrete curb and gutter between Melrose 
Avenue and Glendale Avenue.  Design parameters include: 

• New asphalt pavement and concrete curb and gutter constructed to a width of 26’ 
from face of curb to face of curb, which is 6’ narrower than the existing street within 
this portion of the project.   

• On-street parking to be prohibited along the west side of Alexander Street. 

 
 
 
 
 


